
24/02/2021

​​​​​Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are delighted that St. Paul’s JNS is re-opening on Monday 1st March 2021. We cannot wait to see all the smiling faces, bright and early, on Monday morning. 
Our COVID-19 Response Plan safety measures are firmly in place throughout the school. Please review section 5 of this policy (available on our school website) before sending your child back to school. 
Please return the attached HSE Declaration Form to your child’s class teacher on Monday morning. 
The Department of Education have updated their Wellbeing resources for parents and guardians. These can be accessed via the following link: https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/af24b-wellbeing-guidance-documents-for-parents-students-and-schools/#parents-primary-schools 
Please be assured that we are dedicated to supporting all our pupils with their learning needs and are committed to getting everyone back on track in the classroom.
In order to keep everyone in our school community safe, we ask that you continue to adhere to our school safety measures. It is essential that you wear masks at all times, maintain social distancing, follow the arrows and only use your designated class gates to enter and exit school grounds.  Our start and finish times will remain as they were prior to the Christmas holidays, with Junior Infants, First and Second Classes starting at 8.45 am, and Senior Infants starting at 9.00 am.
Parents/guardians are again asked NOT to stand beside their child in the class line in the morning. Drop your child to their line then please step back to the pavement or railing at the edge of the yard. You will still be within sight of your child.  This is for your safety and the safety of others.
Once the teacher has collected your child from their class line, we ask that you proceed to your exit and do not congregate with other households.
A reminder that communication with the school will be by phone or e mail only. 
We look forward to seeing you all again next week.

Kind regards,


E. Mc Nulty.
(Principal)
